
APPENDIX B 

CPIC ANNUAL REPORT 2020-21 

 

 
 
 September 2021 

 

 

 Re:  Parent Lending Resources  

 

 

Dear Principal/CSPC Chair/Co-Chair: 

 

 

Enclosed are the following three books purchased with 2020-2021 Parent Reaching Out 

(PRO) grant funds:  

 Hold on to Your kids: Why Parents Need to Matter More than Peers 

 The Whole Brain Child 

 Mindset: The New Psychology of Success 

 

These resources should be added to the school’s parent lending library, to the following 

books that were sent to all schools in previous years: 

 Beyond the Bake Sale 

 A Guidebook for Parents and Schools 

 Asking 

 Robert’s Rules of Order 

 School, Family and Community Partnerships  

 

We encourage schools to facilitate parent access to these resources, as well as to continue to 

add resources that meet the specific needs of the school community.    

 

Additional resources, paper or audio, can be purchased with Parent Involvement Committee 

(PIC) funds.   

 

Thank you for your on-going work with parent engagement. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Wujek               Manuela Sequeira                    Joe Fioranti 
Superintendent             Coordinator                             CPIC Chair 


